Notice to all Beecher and Upper Lake Property Owners:

Good news! The Beecher and Upper Lakes Public Inland Lake Protection and Rehabilitation
District has submitted a Chemical Aquatic Plant Control Permit Application to the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources to treat Eurasian watermilfoil (EWM) on Beecher & Upper
Lake in 2024. Schmidt’s Aquatic website, who will be applying the chemical late spring or early
summer.

For those that are interested, the application and all associated documents are available for
your viewing at the https://beecherupperlakes.com/

Once on the website, click on the “LINKS” tab on the right side of the “HOME” page. Once on
the “LINKS” page, you will find the red tab marked “Beecher Upper Permit”.

Thank you from The Beecher and Upper Lakes Public Inland Lake Protection and Rehabilitation
District.



